March 27, 2025  

The Honorable [Representative’s Full Name]  
Wisconsin State Assembly  
P.O. Box 8952  
Madison, WI 53708  

Dear Representative [Last Name],
I am writing as a business leader in [Your District/City] to urge your continued support for child care stabilization funding in Wisconsin. The availability of reliable, affordable child care is not just a family issue—it is a workforce issue that directly impacts employers, economic growth, and the well-being of our communities.
As employers, we see firsthand how the lack of child care disrupts our workforce. When employees struggle to find reliable care, businesses face absenteeism, turnover, and productivity losses. Manufacturers and small businesses in your district depend on a stable workforce, and without accessible child care, that stability is at risk. While providers have voiced their concerns, it is equally critical to amplify the voices of employers who rely on a functioning child care system to sustain Wisconsin’s economy.
Businesses across Wisconsin are already feeling the strain of the child care crisis. When employees can’t find reliable care, they are forced to reduce hours, miss work, or leave the workforce altogether—disruptions that hurt productivity and strain operations. At the same time, child care providers face unsustainable financial pressures, and many are on the brink of closing their doors. While some employers have explored benefits like flexible schedules or dependent care assistance, these solutions are not enough to address the widespread need. If Wisconsin is willing to invest in higher education to develop the workforce of the future, we must also invest in child care to ensure today’s workforce can show up, contribute, and keep our economy moving forward.
An abrupt end to child care stabilization funding without a long-term solution will have severe consequences. Families, businesses, and providers need a transition plan that ensures stability while we work toward sustainable, market-driven solutions. I appreciate the support that has kept providers afloat during the pandemic, but now is the time to build a lasting framework. How do you plan to support child care stabilization moving forward? I welcome the opportunity to discuss this further and share how it directly impacts businesses and families in your district. Please feel free to reach me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address].
Thank you for your time and leadership on this critical issue.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Business/Organization Name]
[Your Contact Information]
